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Dr. Lesley Brown

President and Vice-Chancellor
Yukon University

500 University Drive
Whitehorse, YK, Y1A 5K4

Dear Dr. Brown,

On the occasion of your installation as the eighth President and Vice-Chancellor of Yukon University, |
wish you congratulations and every success for the duration of your term.

Sincerely,

Ms%%zg

Kevin B. Wamsley, PhD
President & Vice-Chancellor
Nipissing University

North Bay, Ontario

Office of the President

100 College Drive, Box 5002, North Bay, ON P1B 8L7
tel: (705) 474-3450, ext 4285 + fax: (705) 474-5878 + tty: (877)688-5507

internet: www.nipissingu.ca



